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 Procurement Management Department 
2115 Second Street, 1st Floor 

Fort Myers, FL  33901 
Main Line:  (239) 533-8881 

Fax Line:  (239) 485-8383 
www.leegov.com/procurement 

 
 
Posted Date:  March 15, 2023 
 
 
Solicitation No.: B230176DJN 
 
 
Solicitation Name:  Sheriff Headquarters Re-Roof  
  
 
Subject:   Addendum Number 2 
 
The following represents clarification, additions, deletions, and/or modifications to the above referenced bid. This 
addendum shall hereafter be regarded as part of the solicitation. Items not referenced herein remain unchanged, including 
the response date. Words, phrases, or sentences with a strikethrough represent deletions to the original solicitation. 
Underlined words and bolded, phrases or sentences represent additions to the original solicitation. 
 
 
ADDITIONAL SITE VISIT: An additional Site Visit has been scheduled for the following time and location: 
 

DATE: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 
 
TIME: 9:00 AM to 11:00 AM 
 
LOCATION: Lee County Public Safety Building located at 14750 6 Mile Cypress Parkway Fort Myers, FL 33912 

 
This site visit is not a public meeting. There will be no County staff present for the purpose of discussing the project or 
answering questions. All questions derived from this site visit should be submitted in an email to the procurement analyst 
assigned to this project. This is a “window of opportunity” for potential bidders to obtain access for additional viewing of 
the site. The location of the site visit is in a secure area. The time frame provided is the allocated time slot for access to the 
roof.  There will be no opportunity for potential bidders to stop in and request additional viewing or investigations after the 
date and time slot have passed.  Potential bidders who attempt to do so will be turned away.  
 
Only Vendors who participated in the original Mandatory Pre-Bid meeting on March 14, 2023, will be allowed access 
to the roof for additional viewing.   
 
Vendors who attended the original Mandatory Pre-Bid meeting on March 14, 2023 are not required to attend this 
additional site visit.   
 
Due to the additional site visit being added, the deadline for inquiry submissions to procurement has been extended to the 
end of business day on March 23, 2023.  
 
1. ATTACHMENT: NONE 
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2. QUESTIONS/ANSWERS 

1. 

We attending the prebid today and did not have enough time to perform our site visit in 
the amount of time that we were on the roof.  We request an additional site visit be 
provided to the bidders that attended the mandatory prebid to properly gather the 
information needed. 

Answer 

An additional 2-hour site visit has been granted for this request. Access to this site 
meeting is restricted to the vendors that appeared at the Mandatory Pre-Bid on 
March 14, 2023. Please refer to the above-mentioned date, time, and location for 
this site visit.  

 
 
BIDDER/PROPOSER IS ADVISED, YOU ARE REQUIRED TO ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THIS 
ADDENDUM WHEN SUBMITTING A BID/PROPOSAL.  FAILURE TO COMPLY WITH THIS 
REQUIREMENT MAY RESULT IN THE BIDDER/PROPOSER BEING CONSIDERED NON-RESPONSIVE. 
 
ALL OTHER TERMS AND CONDITIONS OF THE SOLICITATION DOCUMENTS ARE AND SHALL 
REMAIN THE SAME. 
 
Darvis Napier  
Darvis Napier        
Procurement Analyst  
Direct Line:  239-533-8863 
Lee County Procurement Management 
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